
Hi,  
 
I disagree with any governmental entity that withholds or denies education from schoolchildren and 
mandates vaccinations without religious or philosophical exemptions. This is coercion and governmental 
overreach. Vaccinations are a medical issue and should be left up to the parents to discuss with their 
child(ren)'s doctor. It is a parent's responsibility and right to do what they deem best for their child; they 
should not be obligated to get approval from anyone (church, government, physician), but should 
maintain the right to determine for which medical procedures they give their consent.  
 
Please support medical freedom in all its forms and informed consent (BOTH parts are necessary), and 
oppose HB 3063.  
 
Sincerely,  
Becca, Oregon resident 
 


